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  All Things Paper Ann Martin,2013-05-21 Make
decorative, simple do-it-yourself projects with
this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and
your family will love to spend hours making
beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book
comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create
colorful and impressive art objects to display at
home—many of which have practical uses. It is a
great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists
looking for new ideas or for new folders who want
to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in
this papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries
Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery Box
Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper
Yarn Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey
Journal And many more… All the projects in this
book are designed by noted paper crafters like
Benjamin John Coleman, Patricia Zapata, and
Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating
amazing objects with paper for many years. Whether
you're a beginner or have been paper crafting for
many years, you're bound to find something you'll
love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on your
way to creating your own designs and paper art.
  Paper Crafts for Chinese New Year Randel
McGee,2008-01-01 Do your readers want to make
their own dancing dragon puppet? Dragon dances are
an important part of Chinese New Year
celebrations. Readers follow storyteller Randel
McGee as he explores Chinese New Year. Readers
will learn to make LAI SEE envelopes, shadow
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puppets, a Chinese lantern, and more.
  Dragons, Witches, and Other Fantasy Creatures in
Origami Mario Adrados Netto,J. Anibal Voyer
Iniesta,2005 Diagrams and folding instructions for
24 devilishly delightful creatures -- everything
from a troll (23 steps) to a high-flying witch on
a broomstick (141 steps).
  Origami Dragons Ebook Marc
Kirschenbaum,2020-09-15 Origami folders and dragon
enthusiasts, rejoice! Origami Dragons Kit by
master origami artist Marc Kirschenbaum shows you
how to fold 10 incredible paper dragon models.
This unique collection contains a wide range of
Asian and Western dragons, both winged and
serpentine. Each one is based on dragon folklore
and pop culture from around the world, including
the Wyvern--a cousin of the dragon that appears in
Dungeons and Dragons and Game of Thrones This book
contains detailed, full-color instructions with
easy-to-follow diagrams, as well as accompanying
online folding videos. Here are just some of the
dragon models included in this kit: The Faerie
Dragon -- A miniature magical dragon with
distinctive, butterfly-like wings The Lindwyrm --
A sinewy, undulating monster The Rearing Dragon --
This formidable apex predator is the most
difficult model to fold -- tackle this after
you've completed the others The Dragon Hatchling -
- They're cute at this age, but watch your
fingertips -- and keep an eye out for mama! Plus
many more! These 3-D creatures are fun to fold and
collect, display on your shelf and share with
friends. They may look dangerous, but they eat
surprisingly few villagers!
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  Paper Mache Dragons Dan Reeder,2014-09-04 People
will tell you that dragons are imaginary, that
they don't exist. Yet it seems that dragon lore
appears in every culture in every part of the
world. There's just something about these flying,
flame throwing, fantastical animals that runs deep
in the human psyche. We love them. We want them.
And we shall have them?
  Celebrate Chinese New Year with Paper Crafts
Randel McGee,2014-12-15 Make your own dancing
dragon puppet! Dragons, lions, and lanterns are
important symbols of Chinese New Year. Follow
storyteller Randel McGee as he explores Chinese
New Year in CELEBRATE CHINESE NEW YEAR WITH PAPER
CRAFTS. Learn to make a tangram game, LAI SEE
envelopes, shadow puppets, and more!
  Papier-Mâché Monsters Dan Reeder,2009-09-01
Step-by-step instructions for creating papier-
mâché monstrosities and expanding the limits of
your imagination, from the author of Paper Mache
Dragons Celebrated monster-making master Dan
Reeder is at it again—helping others to let out
their inner monsters! All that’s needed are a few
simple materials and a wild imagination. Reeder
guarantees success if the tried-and-tested, goof-
proof how-to steps in this humorous read are
followed. But there’s more—he’s also giving away
all of his secrets for creating ghoulish monster
elements such as jaws, claws, horns, scales,
webbing, tentacles, eyeballs, fingers, toes,
gnarly hands and feet, and even perfect drool!
Learn how to make a basic monster and you’ll be
well on your way to creating more hideous
creatures, beasts, dragons, and whatever else your
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dark side can think of! “I’m not one to argue that
the world doesn’t need more monsters, be they made
of papier and/or cloth mâché, as demonstrated in
Dan’s entertaining new book, or flesh and blood,
as demonstrated by the one standing behind you
right now.” —Gary Larson, creator, Far Side “For
lovers of the truly grotesque, Reeder provides
detailed photo instructions for large figures
constructed of clothes hangers, newspaper, and
glue. Cloth skin, teeth, and slathered-on paint
finish them off. The toothy dragons are
particularly effective.” —School Library Journal
  The Paper Dragon Marguerite W. Davol,1997-11 A
humble artist agrees to confront the terrifying
dragon that threatens to destroy his village.
  Mythological Creatures and the Chinese Zodiac in
Origami John Montroll,1996-01-01 Presents
illustrated, step-by-step instructions for
creating the twelve animals of the Chinese zodiac
and a variety of mythological creatures in
origami.
  Manga Origami Márcio Hideshi Noguchi,Seth
Friedman,2016-06-28 Welcome to the Wonderful World
of Manga Origami Origami masters Márcio Hideshi
Noguchi and Seth Friedman show everything you need
to know to create adorable paper characters from
your favorite manga/anime stories with basic
origami folding instructions and clear step-by-
step diagrams. In the first section you’ll learn
about the paper and other necessary materials, the
origami symbols and terminology, and the general
folding techniques needed to create and assemble
all the basic figures. In the second section you
will find specific instructions for customizing
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each of the characters with their
outfits/costumes, accessories, and unique
hairstyles. Some of the twenty projects are very
recognizable as Japanese manga/anime characters,
such as the Ronin Samurai, Kimono-Chan, Tea
Picker, and Shrine Maiden, while others, like the
French Maid, Nurse, Baseball Player, and Bunny
Girl are more western. Also included are some
fantasy characters, like the Fairy, Ori Fighter,
Santa’s Helper, and Dragon Girl. Of course,
characters depicting school life and summer
vacation fun are here too, such as Schoolgirl,
Sailor Fuku, Gym Girl, Beach Bunny, Sensei, Uki-wa
Chan, Harem Otoko, and Neko Form. All projects are
clearly marked with their difficulty level:
beginner (*), advanced beginner (**), intermediate
(***), advanced (****), and expert (*****). Get
ready, get set, start folding. You’ll want to make
all 20 characters.
  Origami Dinosaurs for Beginners John
Montroll,2013-01-01 Paperfolders can get
prehistoric withthis new collection by an
internationalorigami master. Ranging from the
veryeasy to the low-intermediate level, 20models
include a tyrannosaurus,
apatosaurus,pterodactylus,
dimetrodon,quetzalcoatlus, protoceratops, andother
famous and lesser-known dinosaurs— all based on
Montroll’s singlesquare,no-cuts, no-glue
approach.Dover Origina
  Paper Craft Home Sarah Louise
Matthews,2018-07-17 Paper craft is given a
stunning and contemporary look through these easy-
to-make projects for home décor. Transform a
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simple sheet of paper into something
extraordinary! Explore the versatility, beauty,
and simplicity of paper. From a geometric paper-
folded vase to paper petal lights and a unique
paper cuckoo clock, you’ll discover 25 projects
that use basic materials and easy techniques to
create stunning home décor items. Taking
inspiration from the shapes and repetition found
in architecture and nature, designer and paper-
lover Sarah Louise Matthews offers contemporary
designs that will add a creative flair to your
home or make for wonderful gifts. With clear step-
by-step instructions and beautiful photographs,
you’ll explore techniques like paper cutting,
folding, and engineering to create gorgeous
results.
  Fashion Pattern Cutting Zarida Zaman,2014-06-19
Designed to boost draping confidence and design
creativity, Fashion Pattern Cutting is a step-by-
step guide to the pattern cutting process, from
finding inspiration for a fashion-forward design
through to creating the finished product. - Clear
visuals show each step from mood board to patterns
and possible design variations - Written in a
friendly, approachable style by an experienced
designer and teacher - Provides readers with the
tools and techniques to experiment and create
their own unique designs Fashion Pattern Cutting
is a creative pattern cutting book that pushes the
boundaries of experimentation on the mannequin
stand. In this book, experienced fashion designer
Zarida Zaman explains how to make garments bearing
in mind the relationship between fabric, drape,
weight and 3D forms. Taking architecture, origami
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and natural forms as her three key sources of
inspiration, the author shows how to create varied
and exciting contemporary styles using crisp
folds, bold shapes and natural fabrics. Written in
an accessible style with clear visuals and plenty
of tips and tricks, the book gives readers the
tools and confidence to experiment creatively.
Included in this book are hand-drawn illustrations
of pattern pieces, complete with measurements, and
suggestions for how to apply techniques across a
range of garments. The patterns reveal the
deceptively simple draping techniques used to
create stylish, minimalist designs, and enable
readers, whether beginners or experienced pattern
cutters, to put together stunning and innovative
designs themselves.
  Paper Dinosaurs David Hawcock,1988 Introduces
techniques for making a variety of dinosaurs out
of paper.
  When the Sea Turned to Silver Grace
Lin,2016-10-04 A New York Times Bestseller A
National Book Award FinalistAn IndieBound
Bestseller This breathtaking, full-color
illustrated fantasy is inspired by Chinese
folklore, and is a companion to the Newbery Honor
winner Where the Mountain Meets the Moon. Pinmei's
gentle, loving grandmother always has the most
thrilling tales for her granddaughter and the
other villagers. However, the peace is shattered
one night when soldiers of the Emperor arrive and
kidnap the storyteller. Everyone knows that the
Emperor wants something called the Luminous Stone
That Lights the Night. Determined to have her
grandmother returned, Pinmei embarks on a journey
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to find the Luminous Stone alongside her friend
Yishan, a mysterious boy who seems to have his own
secrets to hide. Together, the two must face
obstacles usually found only in legends to find
the Luminous Stone and save Pinmei's grandmother--
before it's too late. A fast-paced adventure that
is extraordinarily written and beautifully
illustrated, When the Sea Turned to Silver is a
masterpiece companion novel to Where the Mountain
Meets the Moon and Starry River of the Sky.
  Origami Zoo Robert J. Lang,Stephen
Weiss,1990-06-15 In Origami Zoo, two of the
world's finest paper folders present an exciting
collection of original origami animals. Their
creatures, ranging from the exotic to the
familiar, the elegant to the whimsical, will both
inspire the beginner and challenge the most
accomplished folder. Choose among the dolphin,
penguin, swan, owl, goose, kangaroo, praying
mantis, or even the mythical Pegasus or extinct
wooly mammoth. Each of these thirty-seven new
projects is true origami-folded from a single
piece of paper with no cutting or gluing-and is
complete with clear step-by-step diagrams,
instructions, and a photograph of the finished
model. Origami Zoo will challenge and delight
anyone with a penchant for creating something
wonderful out of (almost) nothing.
  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A
breakthrough paper-folding book for kids—paper
airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys,
the Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic
designers and illustrators around the world, now
comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
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curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer
and papertoy pioneer who rounded up 25 of the
hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia,
Chile, even Jackson, Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters
offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs that
are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book
interleaves card stock with paper stock for a
unique craft package; the graphics are colorful
and hip, combining the edginess of anime with the
goofy fun of Uglydolls and other collectibles.
Plus each character comes with its own back-story.
And the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth
Amon, who once ruled Egypt but is now a mummy who
practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie
the Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice
plate of brains and yams. NotSoScary, a little
monster so useless at frightening people that he
has to wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the
lunchbox creature born in the deepest depths of
your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your
bed, Nom Nom, eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps,
the hairy grandpa monster with his very own
moustache collection.
  Dollar Origami Won Park,2013-03-04 Make your
money into something more! With Dollar Origami,
you'll learn how to fold your dollars into frogs,
scorpions, and other creatures and objects. We
handle money every day. We're used to handing over
a few bills for a coffee or a few more bills for a
book or a new item of clothing. But it's fairly
rare these days to be able to turn just one dollar
into anything. A dollar won't buy you a camera or
a shark--but there is a way to make it into one!
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Dollar Origami teaches you how to turn your
currency into almost anything with just a few
folds. With simple instructions, full-color
photos, and 100 sheets of paper to practice on
before you use your own money, you'll be crafting
beautiful butterflies, adorable penguins, and more
in your own home in no time. Sometimes, your money
can go farther than you think--and with Dollar
Origami, it can also provide you with much more
fun!
  Bryant & May and the Bleeding Heart Christopher
Fowler,2014-12-02 NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST
MYSTERIES OF THE YEAR BY THE SEATTLE TIMES •
London’s wiliest detectives, Arthur Bryant and
John May, are on the case in this fiendishly
clever mystery. And when a cemetery becomes the
scene of a crime, neither secrets—nor bodies—stay
buried. Romain Curtis sneaks into St. George’s
Gardens one evening with his date, planning to
show her the stars. A centuries-old burial ground,
the small, quiet park is the perfect place to be
alone. Yet the night takes a chilling turn when
the two teenagers spy a strange figure rising from
among the tombstones: a corpse emerging from the
grave. Suffice it to say that wherever there’s a
dead man walking, Bryant and May and the Peculiar
Crimes Unit are never far behind. As the PCU
investigates the sighting, a second urgent matter
requires their unusual brand of problem-solving.
Seven ravens have gone missing from their historic
home in the Tower of London, and legend has it
that when the ravens disappear, England will fall.
Bryant has been tasked with recovering the lost
birds, but when Romain is suddenly found dead, the
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two seemingly separate mysteries start to
intertwine and point to a plot more sinister than
anyone could ever imagine. Soon Bryant and May
find themselves immersed in London’s darkest lore,
from Victorian-era body snatchers, to arcane black
magic, to the grisly myth behind Bleeding Heart
Yard, a courtyard long associated with murder. And
as the body count spikes and more coffins are
unearthed, they will have to dig deep to catch a
killer and finally lay these cases to rest. Darkly
funny and fast-paced, Bryant & May and the
Bleeding Heart is a brilliantly twisting puzzle,
conjured from the inventive mind of Christopher
Fowler. Praise for Bryant & May and the Bleeding
Heart “Let’s talk about guilty pleasures. . . . A
historic burial ground like St. George’s Garden,
scene of the unfortunate incident of resurrection,
is right up [Arthur Bryant’s] dark alley. And
mine.”—Marilyn Stasio, The New York Times Book
Review “Delectably droll . . . criminally
underappreciated . . . guaranteed to amuse . . .
[Bryant & May are] endearing throwbacks to a time
when this genre was brainy and pure. They are the
last of a breed and they know it. . . . Their very
credibility puts quaint old Bryant & May in a
class of their own.”—Janet Maslin, The New York
Times “Fans of the series will enjoy the
continuing travails of these two long-suffering
octogenerian friends and their fellow officers.
Newcomers will appreciate the twists and turns of
the case as well as the many details from the odd
corners of one of the world’s great
cities.”—Library Journal “Endearingly eccentric .
. . intriguing.”—Publishers Weekly “Hilarious . .
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. a charming and intriguing mystery mixed with
marvelous characters. [Christopher] Fowler’s
snarky writing elevates what could be dull or
routine and makes it a true joy to read.”—RT Book
Reviews “Make Bryant & May and the Bleeding Heart
the next book you read. . . . These stories are
witty, challenging, engrossing, informative and
incredibly well written. . . . Picture a
television series that is a rough mash-up of Law &
Order, The X-Files and Monty Python’s Flying
Circus. . . . I sensed Sir Arthur Conan Doyle, Ed
McBain and Agatha Christie nodding in approval. .
. . [Fowler’s] latest book contains some of his
best writing.”—Bookreporter
  Spiral Tomoko Fuse,2012
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